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	[bookmark: Metro]Metro Information Technology Services Receives Quality IT Practices Award
[bookmark: Caltrans]Metro Information Technology Services (ITS) has been awarded the Municipal Information Systems Association of California’s (MISAC) Quality IT Practices Award-2013. The MISAC grants the award in recognition of Information Technology practices that demonstrate innovation and efficiencies in local government practices. Metro ITS was evaluated in ten categories (such as budget, project management, Internet, customer satisfaction, and security) and was recognized as an agency that excels in creative and efficient use of resources in local government. 

Caltrans Pacific Coast Highway Construction Notice
[bookmark: _GoBack]Installation of Rock Drapery
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will be implementing closures along portions of Pacific Coast Highway (PCH)/ State Route 1 for the installation of rock drapery. The alternating closures are planned for both directions of PCH from south of Las Posas Road to north of Deer Creek Road. The construction activities are scheduled for Thursday, November 21, 2013 between 6:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. To see the full story as posted on The Source, please click here.
http://thesource.metro.net/2013/11/18/caltrans-schedules-pch-closures-in-malibu-for-rock-mitigation-nov-21/ 
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